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Warsaw, June 3rd, 2024 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT ON THE RESULTS OF THE COMPETITION 

for the position of 

assistant professor or professor of the institute or professor 

and Head of the Molecular Biology Unit 

MMRI PAS 

 

 

 

We would like to inform that the competition announced on April 3rd, 2024 for the 

position of assistant professor or professor of the institute or professor and Head of the 

Molecular Biology Unit of MMRI PAS has been resolved. 

Formal and substantive assessment of the submitted application documents and 

interview were conducted to verify candidate’s qualifications. As a result of the competition 

procedure, Prof. dr hab. Barbara Zabłocka was elected for the position of Head of the 

Molecular Biology Unit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


